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COVID-19 Guidelines 
 
I would like to thank everyone for their understanding 
and support with the new COVID-19 guidelines 
regarding students who are sick. We appreciate your 
willingness to keep your children at home when they 
are sick and to either get a COVID test or a medical 
certificate when they have flu like symptoms. 
 
End of Term 3 RAP Award 
 
Even though we have not been able to run assemblies 
this term, students still have been working hard to 
achieve RAP awards each week. Once again due to 
the ongoing COVID-19 restrictions we will be having 
an in-school RAP award party. We will have a morning 
tea in the western playground area to enable social 
distancing. We will have party food and drinks for the 
event and students will have time to play on the 
equipment. Notes will go home soon about the details 
for the event for students who are eligible. 
 
Katrina Eyland 
Principal Havenlee School 

 
Up and Coming Events 

Term 3 Week 8 

7th September  Hydro 
8th September  Hydro 
10th September  Hydro 
 R U OK? Day 

Term 3 Week 9 

14th September Hydro 
15th September Hydro 
17th September Hydro 

 

 

 

 

Havenlee Café 
 

Myrtle will be running the Havenlee 

Café every Friday for lunch. 

Please send your child’s order in their 

communication book 
 

3 x chicken nuggets   $1.50 

6 x chicken nuggets             $3.00 

1 serve of chips   $1.00 

(with chicken salt)   

Tomato sauce            50c 

Barbeque sauce           50c 

Chocolate milkshake   $1.00 

Strawberry milkshake  $1.00 

 

From the Principal 
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Disclaimer: Havenlee School advertises in this column as a service to 
parents.  
Havenlee School does not endorse, sponsor or accept responsibility for 
the management or organisation of the advertised events or service 

    

 

 

 

 

 

Douglas is a Guide Dog Puppy in Training (Labrador Retriever) who 
is currently being fostered by one of the class teachers at Havenlee 
School. Given the various physical, social, emotional and learning 
needs of our students, having Douglas in class will provide a perfect 
opportunity for supporting our students, whilst enhancing his training. 
The benefits that having Douglas in the classroom will bring to the 
teaching and learning program will: 

• provide comfort, companionship and emotional support to 
the students (and staff) 

• motivate students to complete learning tasks and activities 

• motivate students to complete physical tasks 

• teach students how to be responsible, respectful and safe 
around a guide dog 

Douglas will be at Havenlee School on Tuesdays and Fridays and is 
only in Myrtle and Wattle classrooms. Douglas will always be under 
his carer’s supervision and will be redirected or put on his leash 
when necessary. 

Students and staff at Havenlee School will be introduced to and 
required to follow the ‘Four on the Floor’ safety rule for 
approaching and interacting with Douglas in the classroom. This 
means that Douglas must be calm and have all four of his paws on 
the floor, either by sitting or standing, before he can be approached 
and given a pat. Posters will be displayed to remind students of this 
rule. 
Havenlee students and staff must wait before approaching 
Douglas and must always ask before patting him.  
The students in Myrtle and Wattle have loved having Douglas in the 
classroom and have been very responsible, respectful and safe 
when interacting with him. 
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